
 29th January 2024  
 OPAL CLASS 
Dear Families 

A steady week for Opal class last week.  I am so excited 

at how much progress the children are making in their 

reading and RWInc lessons.  Thank you for your 

continued support with listening to the children read at 

home this certainly makes a massive improvement in the 

children’s learning.  Again, however I must remind 

everyone how important it is that all children bring their 

book bag to school every day.  Children must have their 

books inside their book bags –if they do not we will have 

to charge you for missing books.  School continues to 

spend a lot of money on reading and every book lost has 

a negative impact on our resources in school.   

I love the way some of the children have wanted to bring 

in their own pencil bags form home.  This has certainly 

inspired writing in class.  We look forward to sharing our 

lovely big book about the Gingerbread Men when you 

come into school for Parent Partnership meetings.  Don’t 

forget to book up, dates for these are below. 

This week’s key reminders:  

 Parent Partnership meetings: 6th and 7th February 

 Number Day Thursday 1st February Cakes Sale 

2.45pm  

 Children’s Mental Health Week 5th February 

 Safer Internet Day Tuesday 6th February  

 PE Thursday with Mr Chinn  

 PE Friday with Miss Horne  (PE kit to be worn to school for both days please) 

 

  

Read Write Inc 

RWInc letters to review this week include ‘special friends’:  

Go to the following links on the Ruth Miskin Read Write Inc site online:  

For the sound igh: https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Z95R6FUF/31YRf5nn 

For the sound ow: https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/zzP19aEd/UDB9bRe6 

 

 

Any queries any time please ask!!  Viv Horne        Opal Class Teacher 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Z95R6FUF/31YRf5nn
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/zzP19aEd/UDB9bRe6

